
February 2023: 
Last Month for Extra 
FoodShare Benefits

What do I need to know? 
During the COVID-19 pandemic, a federal program let us give you extra FoodShare 
benefits in addition to your regular amount. Now, due to recent changes to federal 
law, the extra amounts are ending. February 2023 is the last scheduled month 
you will get extra benefits. Qualifying families will continue to get their regular 
FoodShare amounts.

What if I need more help with food?
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Regular FoodShare Benefits Continue

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Learn about medical expense deductions. Medical deductions may be 
available to those who are 60 or older, blind, or have a disability, and pay 
medical expenses out-of-pocket. For details, refer to our medical expense 
guide at dhs.wi.gov/publications/p03315b.pdf. 

Find local resources. Call 211 or 877-947-2211 to locate resources near 
you. You can also find other options at dhs.wi.gov/nutrition/index.htm.

Check other state benefit programs. Log in to your ACCESS account 
at access.wi.gov and click “See if you can get help.” Then, answer a few 
questions to see if there are other state programs to help you.
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